
 
 

 
 
 
 
22 December 2014 
 
 
 
TO:  IHP hearing participant     
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
NOTICE OF CONFERENCE – INTERIM RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Independent Hearings Panel would like to invite you to attend a conference to be 
held on Tuesday, 27 January 2015 at 2.00pm in Hearing Room 1, Level 16, Tower 
One, 205 Queen Street, Auckland CBD.   
 
The purpose of this conference is to discuss the issuing of interim recommendations 
on the Proposed Auckland Unitary Plan.  The Panel has currently received three 
memorandums on this matter that can be found on the website here, here and here 
Any additional memorandums filed on this matter will also be placed on the website. 
 
Please note that the venue has a limited capacity, therefore you are required to 
RSVP no later Tuesday, 20 January 2015.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
writer on (09) 977 6993 or julie.mckee@aupihp.govt.nz after 12 January 2015. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie McKee 
Team Leader Unitary Plan Hearings  
 

For further information 
Visit www.aupihp.govt.nz or contact us at info@aupihp.govt.nz 

http://www.aupihp.govt.nz/
http://www.aupihp.govt.nz/documents/docs/aupihprequestinterimrecommendationaucklandcouncil.pdf
http://www.aupihp.govt.nz/documents/docs/aupihprequestinterimrecommendationrussellmcveagh.pdf
http://www.aupihp.govt.nz/documents/docs/aupihprequestinterimrecommendationrichardbrabant.pdf
mailto:julie.mckee@aupihp.govt.nz
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